
1240 KC Bryan Broadcasting Company, 305 W. 26th St., Bryan, Texas 

APRIL 29, 1948 

MR. KERMIT GEARY 
R.F.D. #2 
WALNUTPORT, PENNSYLVANIA 

DEAR MR. GEARY: 

MANY THANKS FOR YOUR LETTER REPORTING RECEPTION 
OF KORA ON APRIL 2)1, 1948. 

YOUR QUOTATIONS OF ANNOUNCEMENTS AND MUSIC ARE 
VERIFIED BY OUR PROGRAM DEPARTMENT. 

ANY FURTHER REPORTS ON RECEPTION WILL BE GRAGEFULLY 
RECEIVED. 

CORDIALLY YOURS, 

DAVID C. JONES,,JR. 
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